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Senate Standing Committee on Education Employment and Workplace
Relations

QUESTIONS ON NOTICE
Additional Estimates 2009-2010

Agency - Fair Work Australia

DEEWR Question No.EW0969_10

Senator Abetz asked on 10/02/2010, Hansard page 64.

Question

FWA - LODGEMENT OF APPLICATION FOR TAKE-HOME PAY ORDER

Senator ABETZ—......How many applications have there been for take-home pay
orders thus far? Take that on notice if you do not have it handy. Mr Nassios—As at
31 January, there has been only one application. Senator ABETZ—Was that lodged
online? Mr Nassios—That I would have to check.

Answer

Fair Work Australia has provided the following response:

One application for a take-home pay order had been lodged as of 31 January 2010.
This application was lodged electronically with Fair Work Australia.


